CLIC Module meeting 6/11/06
Participants: P.Costa Pinto, P.Chiggiato, R.Leuxe, H.Mainaud, I.Syratchev, M.Taborelli, W.Wuensch

Raphael showed the progress on the design with a symmetric positioning of the WG between PETS and HDS.  The PETS are now 180 mm shorter than in the previous version (PETS of 643 mm length). There are now 347 mm available for the quadrupoles on the PETS line.


[image: image1]
Igor will update the EXCEL file with the length parameters of the PETS beam. Raphael will turn the PETS by 180 degrees in the drawing. Igor will discuss with Raphael the path of the WG outputs from the PETS and new WG will be designed (note: the bents in the WG for turning around the PETS must be limited to 45 degrees per bent).
Together with Mauro and Hélène, Raphael will start to design the vacuum chamber for the accelerating structures including the alignment concept. The basic starting point is the previous design for CTF2 with structures sitting on a V-block, with a girder giving the necessary rigidity and rectification after fixing onto the girder.

The beam instrumentation group should define the space hindrance on the beamlines and Walter will ask them to send a representative to the module working group meetings.

Next meetings will be 27/11 and 11/12, at 15.30 , same room (Bdg. 376).
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